Debra Thomeson

From: Nathan Lopez AK <nathanlopezproject@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 13, 2021 6:24 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: Sorry, | sent this to the wrong address earlier in the week.

Mayor Jensen and Borough Assembly

Thank you for your time today and for your commitment to serve on this Assembly for our great community of
Petersburg. | am writing to you today to let you know that | fully support legislation for the 5 landless communities .
This is a great opportunity for you to be able to get behind and show support for our local native people and the other
four Landless communities as well. My Father, Mike Lopez, worked on landless issues his entire life here in Petersburg.
He knew that if we could rectify the wrong of where our Native community had been left out and was landless, that
this would help our future generations of Petersburg Natives with Identity, by having Native Lands for cultural learning,
Honor and Pride that come with the feeling like you belong and are being supported and to have the Opportunity to
pass this all down to the next generations of our Native People. We would be honored to see this issue resolved finally
with each of you on this current Council. Thank you so much for your time.

Thanks
Gunalchéesh

Nathan Lopez



